
TO ALL CURRENT ACCOUNT CUSTOMERS

Dear Customer,

We would like to bring to your notice that according to the  Reserve Bank of India circular 
RBI/2010-11 /259 DPSS (CO) RTGS No. 1008 / 04.04.002 / 2010-2011 of November 3, 
2010 and  RBI/2010-11/265  DPSS  (CO)  RTGS  No.1051  /  04.04.002  /  2010-2011  of 
November 09, 2010  on service charges for electronic payment services, the threshold 
limit  and  service  charges have  been  revised  for  RTGS payment  and NEFT payment 
transactions with effect from November 15, 2010, as follows:

System Value Band (Rs.)
Service Charge (`)

Current Revised

RTGS

` 1 lac to ` 2 lac below ` 25 Not  Applicable
` 2 lac and above 
and up to `  5 lac

` 25 ` 25

Above ` 5 lac ` 50 ` 50

NEFT

Up to ` 1 lac ` 5 ` 5

Above ` 1 lac and up to ` 2 
lac

` 25 ` 15

Above ` 2 lac ` 25 ` 25

With respect to these changes, only the following two products will be impacted:
1) Privilege Current Account      : NEFT payment charges will change as above.
2) Made2order Current Account   : NEFT payment charges will change as above.
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